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Comments: I am fully against E bikes being allowed on non-motorized trails. There are plenty of roads and trails

designated for motorized use. Allowing motorized vehicles on trails previously designated to be without will

increase the amount of traffic on these trails. Increasing traffic on these trails will decrease the experience for

everyone. One thing that is so great about this area is the ability to Recreate in our forests without the noise or

hindrance of other people. Also by adding more people to our back country with motorized vehicles will affect the

local fauna populations, of which the elk are already being impacted negatively. Our forests are delicate

landscapes and there's something about needing to "work for it" to get there that makes people appreciate it

more and treat it better. Allowing the ebikes will create and ease-of-use that will ultimately cause distress on our

pristine forests.


